
16 May 1986

Mr Eliot Porter 
Route 4, Box33 
Santa Fe 
New Mexico 87501 
USA

ACF
Australian 
Conservation 
Foundation 
672B Glenferrie Road 
Hawthorn Victoria 
Australia 3122

Telephone (03)819 2888
International + 6138192888

Dear Mr Porter,

I am writing to see if it may be possible for the Australian Conservation 
Foundation to use one of your Antarctic photos on the cover of a book we 
are producing on Antarctic conservation.

The photo we would like to use is of Emperor penguins at McMurdo Sound and 
was used both in 'Let's Save Antarctica' and your large format book (I have 
enclosed a photocopy of it). I made preliminary enquiries about its use 
to Jim Barnes with whom we work jointly on some Antarctic initiatives and 
he gave me your address.

The Australian Conservation Foundation is the largest voluntary environment 
group in Australia and to give you some further background I have enclosed 
a copy of our current wilderness diary and a small,book on the Daintree 
tropical rainforest region of northern Queensland. The book we are publishing 
on Antarctica will be similar to the Daintree book.

We are at a reasonably advanced stage with the production of the Antarctic 
book and if it is not too much trouble an early reply would be much 
appreciated.

Yours sincerely

David Neilson
Publications design officer



ADELIE P E N G UIN S ( Pygoscelis adeliae') AND KILLER WH ALE (Orcinus orea), McM URDO SOUND


	‎\\SAL\Masterimage\Masters_ACM-Archives\Eliot Porter\Box 88\PDF\A2012-009_088_012_0017_001.pdf‎
	‎\\SAL\Masterimage\Masters_ACM-Archives\Eliot Porter\Box 88\PDF\A2012-009_088_012_0017_002.pdf‎

